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It is critically important that health care decisions be made by physicians and their 

patients, and NOT by management or owners of a medical facility.  IMO, for a 

management person or team or owner of a medical facility to make healthcare 

decisions is malpractice.  I don't need to tell you there is a lot of complexity involved 

in much of medical decision making.   Healthcare is not a commodity, like purchasing 

a car of a TV!   

Thank-you for your ethical consideration, 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Janet 

 


